Town of Lee Recreation Commission

Meeting Minutes for 06/09/15

Meeting Started at 6:00pm at Little River Park. In attendance were: Selectman John LaCourse,
Joe Hannon Larry Kindberg, Joe Hannon, Mark Kustra, Julie Glover, Randy Stevens, and several
members of the Senior Advisory and Conservation Commissions.

We discussed the size and placement of a 30’x60’ pavilion, a slide structure and a stone dust
walking path/ loop. Also discussed was the possibility of expanding the parking lot to allow 4
rows of vehicles. A staged plan for angled parking and a second fence/ gate was mentioned.

The need for a bridge on the walking path over a muddy and wet area was mentioned.
Possibility of offering the project for an Eagle Scout project was mentioned.

The meeting at the park was adjourned and the members of the Recreation Commission (Larry
Kindberg, Joe Hannon and Mark Kustra) resumed the meeting at the Safety Complex.

Completion of the slide structure is targeted for the middle of August this year. Once Julie
Glover gets approval from the insurance company we can begin the project. Four volunteers
will be needed. Larry, Mark and Joe will help.

Larry will remind the select board of our need for signage.

The target date for the completion of the pavilion is the end of September. Mark Kustra will get
guotes from contractors to build.

Rocket day is from 10-12 on July 18" at Little River Park.

Scavenger Hunt/ pot luck picnic was discussed for late September to early October, after the
completion of the pavilion. Will contact Sherri Griffin about possibly organizing.

48% of the $3400.00 budget has been spent. $1700.00 remains
There was no quorum at the 05/05/15 meeting

Meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm



